
JULY BOARD OF REVIEW 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF VAN BUREN  

 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE TAXPAYERS AND PROPERTY OWNERS 
OF VAN BUREN CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

 
 
The BOARD OF REVIEW of the Charter Township of Van Buren will meet at the 

Township Hall, 46425 Tyler Road on Tuesday, July 19, 2022 from 1:30 p.m. to 
2:00 p.m. 

 
The purpose of this meeting will be: 

 1) To correct clerical errors or mutual mistakes of fact; 
 2) Principal Residence Exemption and Poverty exemptions. 

 

Any property owner who believes they qualify should contact the Van Buren 
Township Assessing Department at 734.699.8946 prior to July 19, 2022. 

 
Leon Wright 

Van Buren Charter Township 
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